
 

 

 

Termination of South Australian 
Gold Projects Acquisition 

The Directors of PepinNini Lithium Ltd (PNN, the Company) announce in 
relation to the proposed acquisition announced ASX:24th December 
2019 that after careful consideration, due diligence by the Company and 
external independent review the project did not have merit to warrant the 
initially offered price. Subsequently it has not been possible to reach an 
agreement with Patron Resources Ltd as to the value of and transaction 
agreement for the acquisition. Consequently, as per the terms 
announced ASX:24th December 2019 the Company has ended the Term 
Sheet. 

The Company continues to explore other strategic investment 
acquisitions. 

This announcement was authorised for issue by the Directors of 
PepinNini Lithium Ltd 

For further information please contact: 
Rebecca Holland-Kennedy 
Managing Director, PepinNini Lithium Limited 
Phone: (08) 8218 5000 

ABOUT 
PepinNini Lithium Limited is 
a diversified ASX listed 
Exploration Company 
focused on exploring and 
developing a lithium brine 
resource and  production 
project in Salta Province 
Argentina within the Lithium 
Triangle of South America. 
The Company also holds 
strategically located 
exploration tenements in the 
Musgrave Province of South 
Australia.The company also 
holds a copper-gold 
exploration project in Salta 
Province, Argentina 
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